
-----Original Message-----
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2023 2:39 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2023-0195

-- Name --
Anne Peiris

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
Too high, the prices. At least bring it down 50%. I understand prices need to go up, but it’s too high.


